
   
South Brentwood Residents Association 

149 South Barrington Ave. #194 
Los Angeles, California   90049 

www.southbrentwood.org 
 
October 12, 2023 
 
VIA U.S. MAIL 
 
Bonnie Vanderberg 
3617 Foxwood Court 
Thousand Oaks, CA 91360  
 
Re: Charitable Contribution in the Memory of Jackie Raymond  
 
Dear Ms. Vanderberg: 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Board and members of the South Brentwood Residents Association 
(“SBRA”), which represents approximately 18,000 homeowners and renters who reside in the 
area south of San Vicente Blvd., north of Wilshire Blvd., east of Centinela Ave. and west of 
Federal Ave., including all residents living in multi-family dwellings throughout the entire 
Brentwood community.  
 
This shall advise you that SBRA has made a donation to Los Angeles Jewish Health located at 
7150 Tampa Avenue, Tarzana, California 91335, in Jackie’s honor.  SBRA also requested that 
Brentwood News publish an article paying tribute to Jackie and assisted Jeff Hall, the publisher 
of the Brentwood News, with his writing of such article.  A copy of the article is attached.  The 
article was published in the Brentwood News on October 10, 2023 and can be accessed at 
https://brentwoodnewsla.com/brentwood-beat-jackie-raymond-the-lioness-of-south-brentwood.   
 
We thank Jackie for the enormous contribution which she made to SBRA and to Brentwood and 
express again our deepest condolences to you and the rest of your family on Jackie’s passing.  
We hope that your memories of her will continue to provide you with comfort.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alisa M. Morgenthaler 
President, South Brentwood Residents Association 

https://brentwoodnewsla.com/brentwood-beat-jackie-raymond-the-lioness-of-south-brentwood

